
Hunt, John T - DNR 

From: Hunt, John T - DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, April 4, 2024 1 :47 PM 
Brad Renninger; chart@hcilp.com 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Justin Button-Hutchens; Saari, Christopher A - DNR 
RE: Amoco Oil Terminal - FedEx Facility 02-16-592 

Brad, 
Thanks for the update. 

Upon completion of the work, a construction documentation report compliant with NR 724.15 with PE stamp is required 
to be submitted. 

If you have any questions feel free to ask. 
--John 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

John T Hunt 
Phone{715)701-9383 

&.ildnr.wi.gov 
I) ~,. 

From: Brad Renninger <brad.renninger@fedex.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 11:26 AM 
To: Hunt, John T - DNR <JohnT.Hunt@wisconsin.gov>; chart@hcilp.com 
Cc: Justin Button-Hutchens <jbutton@bbjgroup.com>; Saari, Christopher A - DNR <Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Amoco Oil Terminal - FedEx Facility 02-16-592 

Yes, the maintenance was completed in November. We're just waiting for winter to officially end and start putting 
together a watering schedule. 

Brad Renninger I SRM OULU I FedEx Ground I Office 715-399-4038 I Mobile 612-270-7674 I 2929 Halvor Lane Superior, 
WI 54880 

From: Hunt, John T - DNR <JohnT.Hunt@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 9:11 AM 
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To: chart@hcilp.com 
Cc: Justin Button-Hutchens <ibutton@bbigroup.com>; Brad Renninger <brad.renninger@fedex.com>; Saari, Christopher 
A - DNR <Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Amoco Oil Terminal - FedEx Facility 02-16-592 

Caution! This email outside of FedEx. Please do not open attachments or click links from an unknown 
or 

Cory, 
Just a follow-up to the cap repair at the FedEx facility in Superior WI. 

Last November a repair plan was submitted to the DNR by Justin Button-Hutchens of the BBJ Group indicating work 
would commence this spring. 

Now that winter is winding down, do you have a schedule for construction activities? 
--John 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvev to evaluate how I did. 

John T. Hunt P.G. 
Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
101 Ogden Road 
Peshtigo, Wisconsin 54157 
Phone: (715) 701-9383 
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